
Notice of Senate Bill 100 

Transmission Study Group 
 

Please be advised that PSCo Transmission Planning will hold  

two information sessions in relation to the Transmission Studies  

associated with Senate Bill 100.  During these information sessions 

Transmission Planning will discuss some preliminary Transmission Studies 

that have been identified for each energy resource zones.  PSCo will also 

be soliciting feedback from the stakeholders for input on potential 

Transmission Studies. 

 

The information sessions will be held on 

May 31st and June 14th 

From 2 – 3:30 pm 

at Xcel Energy 

Technical Services Building 

550 15th Street 

Denver, CO 80202 

Room 023 (Basement) 

 

Contact Gerry Stellern for questions regarding the information sessions 

Tel:(303) 571-7225 

Any other logistical questions, please  

Contact: Stephanie Preston 

Tel:(303) 571-7255 


